
October 2018 

Dear Pastor and Fellow Labourer: 

 

Deputation Update 

October was a busy month!  We began the month Russellville, AR, for a missions 

conference (This church happened to have been the church where my parents 

attended their first missions conference over twenty years ago!).  I thank the Lord 

for this church and their continued love for missions and missionaries!  Crystal 

and I then headed out to the Pacific Northwest where we had the privilege to be 

in five different churches in WA and OR for missions conferences and missions 

emphasis month.   

While we strive to be a blessing to the churches we attend, we find ourselves 

being blessed by the churches in their care of us!   

Prayer Partnership 

We thank you all for your financial and prayer support as we continue to travel to 

missions conferences and meetings.  

The following are some continuing prayer requests: 

 That the Lord would keep us safe as we travel 

 That the Lord would allow us to gain prayer and financial support 

 That the Lord would use us to be a help and a blessing to host churches 

 That we may be able to fill our calendar with conferences and meetings 

 That we will have good health as we travel 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your partnership in ministry! 
 
Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

602 Manco Rd. 

Lewisville, TX 75067 

 

Telephone: 

 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

 

Kijana432@juno.com 

 

 

 

The Coleys 

Missionaries to Kenya 


